
Alternative 
Curriculum 
Provision  

Timetables are bespoke packages 

designed around the individual     

student, and are tailored depending 

on the amount of time the  young 

person is able to manage accessing 

the curriculum.  

01474 705377  
secretary@rowhill.kent.sch.uk  

Rowhill School,  
Main Rd,  
Longfield,  
DA3 7PW 

So…What Next? 
 

If you think this provision is suitable for any 

children and young people you are seeking a 

provision for, please contact Mr. Neil Rees-

Davies and the Local Authority.  

 

Any case put forward for the ACP will re-

quire an assessment and will involve a Local 

Authority Case manager, the head teacher 

and the ACP department to establish if a 

suitable offer of placement can be made.  

Example Timetables 

https://www.rowhill.kent.sch.uk/page/01474%20705377
mailto:secretary@rowhill.kent.sch.uk


Rowhill Ethos 

 Teamwork, partnership and support 
to ensure the best possible     
learning environment is created. 

 Personal responsibility and        
leadership to ensure everyone       
understands their roles within the 
school and feel a sense of        
well-being and achievement. 

 Innovation, creativity and change 
to ensure that the school remains 
at the cutting edge of teaching and 
learning and behavioural             
development. 

 Resilient, optimistic and positive to 
ensure all young people learn to 
cope with success and failure to 
develop self-esteem. 

 Challenge, opportunity and      
recognition to ensure all possible    
avenues for development are          
investigated and achievement         
rewarded. 

 Honesty, trust and compassion to 
ensure we become emotionally    
intelligent community people       
capable of understanding the   
feelings of others.  

The Alternative Curriculum           

Provision has been created to support 

children and young people who have 

Social, Emotional and Mental health 

issues as well as behavioural issues.  

This service is run by the staff based 

at Rowhill school in conjunction with 

external providers to enable children 

and young people to access learning in 

a tailored way which suits them best.  

We offer a broad timetable including 

an in-school curriculum, home tuition, 

or if preferred this can take place in 

a public venue such as a library. 

Through work with our external    

providers* we offer a widening choice 

of different subjects enabling      

students to achieve their potential.  

 

 

*You can find some of our providers 

detailed within this leaflet.  

What is the ACP? 


